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Hi Joanna,
The staff who previously worked on these investigations is not with our office any longer. But based
on the information provided I can provide the following information:

Diane Staeheli is currently registered at 358 Arbor.
Diane updated her registration during the Presidential Nominating Primary (3/3/2020) by
voting absentee
Diane has posted voting history for the Presidential Primary (3/3/2020), State General
(11/3/2020) and Municipal General (11/7/2023) for Ramsey County.
Diane’s previous registration was 4300 Blackhawk Rd. Eagan, MN 55122

 
Ron Staeheli

Ron is currently registered at 633 Palace Ave
Ron updated his registration during the Presidential Nominating Primary (3/3/2020) by voting
absentee
Ron has posted voting history for the Presidential Primary (3/3/2020), State General
(11/3/2020), State General (11/8/2022) and Municipal General (11/7/2023) for Ramsey
County.
Ron’s previous registration was 4300 Blackhawk Rd. Eagan, MN 55122

 
Please reach out if additional information is needed.
 
Christina Tvedten     
651-266-2011     

ramseycounty.us

 

From: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 2:34 PM
To: Tvedten, Christina <christina.tvedten@co.ramsey.mn.us>
Cc: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Ron & Diane Staeheli, 358 Arbor
 
Good afternoon Ms. Tvedten, I’m reaching out on behalf of Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer for the St. Paul City Council. We got your information from Shari Moore in our office, if there’s a better person to reach out
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Good afternoon Ms. Tvedten,
 
I’m reaching out on behalf of Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer for the St. Paul
City Council. We got your information from Shari Moore in our office, if there’s a better
person to reach out to please let me know.
 
We have an appeal by Ron Staeheli, 358 Arbor in St .Paul tomorrow. There was an
investigation in 2018 in which it was found they were registered to vote. Staff notes from that
are below:
 
·         Voting – Per Ramsey County investigation, Diane Staeheli has been registered to vote in

Eagan since 2002. In 2014 she attempted to change her voting address to 358 Arbor, but
this was declined, as US Mail to confirm her residence was returned to the Election Office.
She re-registered to vote in Eagan in 2018 and voted most recently there 11/6/18. (This is
inconsistent with Ron Staeheli’s testimony in a September 2018 Legislative Hearing that
she lived at 358 Arbor Street.)

 
The Eagan address is 4300 Blackhawk Rd, Dakota County
 
We were wondering a couple of things, 1) are either Diane or Ron registered to vote at 358
Arbor now, and is it possible to tell if they voted in this past election?
 
Second, Shari had indicated she thought if someone changed their voting location of record,
that the previous County gets notified of that change? Can you confirm if that’s true?
 
I hope this makes sense. Please let me know if you have questions/need clarification.
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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